
CPC, NPHC & IFC chapters combined
donated over $21,000 and 4,500 service

hours to local and national non-profit
organizations!

The All Greek GPA was above the
All Campus GPA. 

The Fraternity & Sorority Life
Community welcomed 91 new

members during the fall semester.

Total membership equaled 522
undergraduate students.

Fraternity & Sorority Life members
continue to be involved in Longwood

outside of Greek Life.


